
          PUNJAB PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

             7- Edgerton Road, LDA Plaza, Near Aiwan -e- Iqbal, Lahore 

 

NOTICE 

It is shared that owing to a large number of applications received from 

candidates belonging to the flood / rain affected areas, the written 

examinations / tests scheduled to be held on 17-09-2022 & 18-09-2022 

have been postponed. The next date in this behalf will be intimated in 

due course of time. 
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